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Title and Reference – PCC.114.2014 
 
Sale of Former Police House, ‘Glenrothes’, Burswell Villas, Hexham 
 

Report of the Head of Strategic Asset Management 

Recommendations / Findings 
 
It is recommended that the Commissioner agrees to declare the former police 
house at ‘Glenrothes’, Burswell Villas, Hexham surplus to requirements and 
agrees to its sale. 

Northumbria Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
I hereby approve the recommendation above. 
 

Signature   Date 24.11.14 
 

 

Summary 
 
The property is a 3 bedroom semi-detached house which was occupied by a 
serving police officer.  The officer vacated the property in October 2014 and the 
property is no longer required for operational purposes. An independent  
valuation of the market value of the property has been obtained.  
 
 



 

 

 


